Minutes of the January 14, 2006 Colorado QRP Club meeting

Location:  Offices of Milestone Technologies

Meeting started a few minutes of 10:00 am with a President’s greeting from Jim Pope KG0PP.    

A roll call was preformed of the meeting attendees.

Roger Wendell, WB0JNR, gave a Treasurer’s report. 

Latest member, as of both this time and the meeting, was # 793 - Dan, KC9DEF
Checking account balance, as of December 31st, 2005 was: $1,738.74
CQC's PayPal account balance, as of December 31st, 2005 was: $628.28

Vince Kumagai, KI0RB, gave a Secretary’s report.

An action item from the November meeting was to affiliate the Colorado QRP Club with the ARRL.  In December the appropriate forms were submitted to the ARRL.  A response from the ARRL indicated that the matter of affiliation of the CQC would be sent to the ARRL section manager for at vote at the next meeting.  The ARRL indicated that a final decision would be forth coming in about 7-8 weeks.

Marshall Emm, N1FN, gave a report on the Fox Hunts both 40 and 80 meters.

Conditions on 40 meters have made the normal winter Fox Hunt tough this year.  With conditions on 40 meters down the Marshall pushed for another hunt on 80 meters.  This hunt was a short experiment but has had some surprising results and has been a overall success.  There is some interest with the Fox Hunt committee to extend the 80 meters hut a few weeks as a result of this success.

New Business –

As a result of the ARRL affiliation for the Colorado QRP Club a discussion was started as to what “specialty” the club would under take as a mission.  Mention was made during the discussion of the following ideas.

· Furthering the CW participation by contest sponsorship and Morse code training.

· HamCom participation in the upcoming ARRL event.

· Being a source point for QRP related Ham activities and “elmering” in QRP.

The Colorado QRP Club will have a table at the upcoming Aurora Repeater Association Hamfest on Feb 12.  Past participation in Denver area hamfests have been very successful.  Vince, KI0RB, has started a CQC “garage sale” which he takes to the events.  The items in the sale have been donated by members with the proceeds going to the CQC.  As a result of the report and request for donations the CQC has received 3 new items from the estate of Silent Key Don Roof, WA0GKP donated by Mel Minnick   KØMEL -

· Heathkit SB-102 transceiver with SB-600 speaker and HP-23 power supply

· Heathkit HR-20 Mobile transceiver

· Heathkit HW-22 40 Meter Mobile transceiver.

· Documentation for the radios.

These items will be available for sale once the CQC executives determine prices.

Steve Finch, AI0W, gave a presentation and open discussion on Antennas, Feed lines and impedance matching.

Meeting was adjourned at 11:30am and an invitation was made to attendees to meet at the San Don Chinese restaurant for lunch.

Submitted – Vince Kumagai – CQC Secretary

